PARISH OF THE MOST BLESSED TRINITY CHURCHES OF ST. STEPHEN AND ALL SAINTS

Rev. Thomas W. Doyle, 293 Muiryhall Street, Coatbridge, ML5 3RZ Tel: 01236 441110

Email: the most blessed trinity @ rcdom.org.u

Website: www.mostblessedtrinity.com

Twiter: @rcblesstrinity

Facebook page:

Parish of the Most Blessed Trinity

Third Sunday of Easter, A

23rd April 2023



All Saints				St. Stephen's
Easter Monday	7.30 p.m.	Mass/Novena	Tuesday	10.00 a.m. Mass
Wednesday	9.30 a.m.	Mass	Wednesday	10.00 a.m. Mass
Friday	9.30 a.m.	Mass	Thursday	10.00 a.m. Mass
Saturday	4.30 p.m.	Vigil Mass	Saturday	5.30 p.m. Vigil Mass
Sunday	10.30 a.m.	Mass	Sunday	12.15 p.m. Mass
Sunday	5.30 p.m.	Mass	•	-

FEAST DAYS

Tuesday 25th St. Mark

Friday 28th St. Louis Marie de Montfort Saturday 29th St. Catherine of Sienna

LADIES' NIGHT in All Saint's Hall on Friday 28th April. Tickets £13. Music provided by Michael Bublé tribute act.



SCIAF

"Thank you all so much for your support of the SCIAF WEE BOX, BIG CHANGE Lenten appeal. Please return your WEE

BOXES as soon as you can. "

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS, also known as Good

Shepherd Sunday is on Sunday 30th April 2023., and marks the 60th anniversary of the World Day of Prayer for Vocations.



VOCATIONS RETREAT WEEKEND

Discerning and responding to the voice of Christ, 18-35 year olds, Pluscarden Abbey, 9th-11th June 2023. For further information and bookings, contact rina@youngcatholicadultnetwork.uk

FIRST COMMUNION and

CONFIRMATION CARDS AND GIFTS are on sale at the Muiryhall Street and Quarry Street entrances and in the Repository at the front of the Church.

AÑNIVĔRSARY MASS

The Mass of Thanksgiving for the 75th Anniversary of the Founding of the Diocese will take place in the Cathedral on **Friday 21st April at 7.00 pm**. Principal celebrant, Archbishop Bill Nolan.



APOSTOLIC NUNCIO

Pope Francis has nominated His Excellency Archbishop Miguel Maury Buendia, presently Apostolic Nuncio in Romania and Moldova, as Apostolic Nuncio in Great Britain.

CHURCH CLEANERS required urgently. Can you spare 1hour per week to help? If so, or if you would like to know more about what's involved, please come along on Wednesday morning after Mass PENNIES IN JARS



We are grateful for the donations of Pennies in Jars. There are a number of jars at the back of the church. If you are able to, please take one and collect some coins for



MARRIAGE PREPARATION COURSES

Online booking is now available for couples preparing for marriage within the Catholic Church. Courses take place from 10.30 a.m. till 3.00 p.m. in St. Augustine's Parish Centre,

Coatbridge, ML5 1DQ. Dates of courses

for 2023/2024 are:

16th September 2023, 28th October 2023, 20th January 2024, 17th February 2024, 16th March 2024, 20th April 2024, and

15th June 2024. Courses cost £50 and includes all course materials. Book your course today at www.marriagefamilylife.org . Please book only one, one day course. For more information contact Fr. Michael Kane from the Marriage and Family Life agency: info@marriagefamilylife.org.

Prayer Relay SPUC National Prayer Campaign: 10 Million Prayers for 10 Million Lost Lives

"In October 2022 the Society for The Protection of Unborn Children [SPUC] launched a major National Prayer Campaign, in collaboration with the Knights of St. Columba, to encourage more people to pray with renewed faith and trust for an end to the culture of death and for a flourishing of the culture of life. The aim is to reach the milestone of 10 million prayers being pledged in memory of the 10 million lives lost to abortion since the passing of the 1967 Abortion Act. St Margaret's & St Serf's SPUC Representatives Quentin & Rose Reynolds are organising a local Prayer Relay on

Thursday 27th April 2023. The aim is for people to choose a 15 minute time slot on that day and commit to praying in whichever way they choose during that time so that a continuous chain of prayer is offered over the course of the day. Please speak to, phone or email Quentin & Rose if you are interested, Tel: 01236 763827 or email: quentinreynolds1946@yahoo.co.uk.

We'll register your local time slot, and ask you to pledge your support online at:-

www.spuc.org.uk/national-prayer-campaign. Alternatively, you can go straight online and register, that way you don't need to contact us."

WARM HUB in All Saints Hall on Mondays from 6.00 p.m. and Tuesdays from 10.00 a.m. till 2.30 p.m. Refreshments available.

CELTIC QUIZ/SOCIAL NIGHT for Lourdes, £5 per ticket; £2 entry for quiz. Replica European Cup will be there and food at half time. 9th June 7.00 pm till late.

